
I wish to register my opposition to the proposal in the Draft Local Plan, the placemaking vision 
and associated Strategic Policy SP PL10: the 'Chase Park' development. 

The land indicated has for nearly a hundred years performed precisely the role that its Green 
Belt designation envisaged - preventing the onward and outward sprawl of suburbia and 
providing ready access for many Enfield residents to a place of quiet enjoyment, decent air and 
natural environment. Notwithstanding the incorporation of blue/green corridors, the Chase Park 
proposal, especially at a density higher than neighbouring development, cannot possibly
'facilitate access to the rural landscape' as claimed in the placemaking vision. Except perhaps for 
the residents of the proposed new development itself - a proposition that could surely apply to 
pretty much any greenfield development anywhere.

I am a resident of the LBOE
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